
JUSTIFICATION ON THE QUERY RAISED ON 18.10.2016 

The LOI issued by Mineral Resource Department  on 24.12.2014 was not in line 

with the compartment Plan of forest Department for which Mineral Resource 

Department was approached for rectification. Since there is no change in outer 

boundary of the Mining ease, hence co-ordinates will remain same as only 

compartment wise area details given earlier was wrong due to typographical 

error; which has been corrected in the revised LOI of the state Government 
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